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DONALD B, MILLER, Jr.
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT - MILLSTONE

Re: 10CFR50.71(a)

March 29, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission MP<04=334

Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Facility Operating License No. DPR-65
Docket No. 50-336

Dear Sir:

In a letter dated March 14, 1994, Northeast Nuclear Energy Company provided the
report of operating and shutdown experience relating to Millstone Unit No. 2 for the
month of February 1994, in accordance with Appendix A Technical Specifications,
Section 6.9.1.6. Unfortunately, the last page of that letter, entitled "REFUELING
INFORMATION REQUEST" did not reflect the recently received Technicai
Specification Amendment 172, which increased the capacity of the spent fuel pool.
The projected date of the last refueling on which the spent fuel pool full core
offload capacity would be reached was not updated. The corrected replacemeant
page is attached to this letter. Please remove the last page of the previously
transmitted letter and replace it with the attached correctad page. We apologize
for any inconvenience caused by this oversight.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

Vi
D. B. Miller, Jr.

F404070313 940329 i i - - Mi Stati
gpn ADOCK 0B000%34 Senior Vice President - Milistone Station
PDR

DBM/sld

T. T. Martin, Region | Administrator
G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Milistone Unit Nos. 1, 2 & 3
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